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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT  

 
 

Men’s and Ladies Championships 

Congratulations to Michael Geisler and Anthea Faull for the organization and smooth    
running of the Men’s and Ladies Club Competitions.  It has been wonderful to watch so 
many close games and to see some of the “unfancied” teams come through the stages to 
the  finals! Have a look at Michael’s report to see some of those results! 

Maintenance Team 

After many years of hard work overseeing the maintenance, repair and implementation of 
new projects, Jeff Owen is taking a break from the position. Jeff, you have the club’s 
heartfelt thanks for everything you have and continue to do for our club. Jeff is completing 
a number of the projects that he has commenced before he “hangs up the tools”. 

Jim Gamble and Roger Wattison have agreed to take on the joint role of Maintenance 
Manager. We thank them very much for stepping in. They will be liaising with Jeff and     
ensuring a smooth transition. 

The Board have introduced a regular walk around to check the club areas for any areas 

which need attention and will then work with the maintenance team to develop a         

programme for managing the repairs.  If you see anything that needs attention, please put 

a note in Dianne’s pigeon hole in the office or let Roger or Jimmy know. 

Club Facebook Page Change 

The old Facebook page which can be accessed at https://www.facebook.com/

Portelliotbowlingclub/ is no longer current and hasn’t been updated for some years. 

Our new Facebook Page can be accessed at https://www.facebook.com/portelliotbc/ 

Please make sure that you follow this page and unfollow the old one. The cover photo on 

the new site shows the panoramic view of the bay. 

Jonathon Hogg has taken on the management of the page and has put up some great     

images! 
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Melbourne Cup Event 

Despite the inclement weather with a short burst of hail, everyone involved seems to have 

had a wonderful time! Thanks to Lyn Wenman and her team of organisers as well as      

everyone else involved! 

Friday Night Teas 

It has been great to see the increased number of people attending Friday Night Teas and 
the excitement generated around the Bartel & Hall Members Draw. 
  
Extra Helpers 
Kym and his team are so busy that they need an additional person each Friday Night. 
  
If you can offer your services please give Kym and ring or leave him a message. 
  
Booking for Friday Night Tea 
Anticipating numbers for Friday Night Teas can be an issue unless the majority of people 
book. 
Please could everyone either make your booking with numbers on the sheet outside the 
club house or leave Kym a message on the club answer phone, stating your name, number 
in the booking and approximate time you plan to be there. 
 

 
PRESIDENT  

Iain Love 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT Continued 



UPCOMING TOURNAMENTS AND EVENTS FOR OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER 

Monday 14 November McLaren Vale Ladies Patroness Day 

Monday 14 November Victor Harbor Presidents Open Fours 

Monday 21 November Victor Harbor Motors Men’s Fours 

Friday 25 November  Aldinga Bay Women’s Fours 

Monday 28 November  Encounter Bay Frank Bayley Blue Day Men’s Fours 

Monday 28 November  Goolwa Women’s Christmas Invitation Fours 

Friday 2 December   Victor Harbor Ladies' Christmas Triples 

Monday 5 December  President’s Invitation Open Fours 

Monday 5 December  Goolwa Men’s Ham and Turkey Day Fours 

Wednesday 7 December  Port Elliot Ladies RAA Super Pairs 

Saturday 10 December Port Elliot Christmas Dinner  

Monday 12 December  Myponga Patron’s Open Fours 

Mon & Tue 12-13 December McLaren Vale John Talbot Memorial Men’s Fours 

Wednesday 14 December  Port Elliot Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

Monday 17 October Willunga Simplicity Funerals Ladies Fours 





IN MEMORY 

BARRY PAGE 

22 May 1940 – 21 October 2022 

The Port Elliot Bowling Club is saddened to hear of the passing of our former mem-

ber Barry Page. 

Barry and his wife Pam joined our Club in August 2007.  While living in Adelaide they 

played for the Tranmere Bowling Club. 

Pam and Barry were both very active volunteers within the Club. 

Barry actively helped with the blowing of the greens, changing the oil in the cookers, 

loading the recycle truck with empty bottles and cans and helping out on Friday 

night teas. 

Whenever there was a working bee you could be assured that Barry would be there.  

During his working career he worked for Baulderstone’s and his carpentry and build-

ing skills were utilised around the Club, especially when the main clubhouse and 

McDonald House were renovated. 

Barry enjoyed his pennants where he mainly played in Division 2 and Division 3. He 

partnered Kevin Turner and Win Syson in Supa Pairs. He was a regular player in var-

ious tournaments and enjoyed travelling to the Riverland to play in their carnivals. 

For several years, Barry, Brian Petherick, Mike McBride and Don Gifford competed in 

the Country Carnival Men’s Fours. 

Barry was a keen Norwood and Crows supporter.  He enjoyed a white wine and a 

good joke.   

Though of a quiet nature his presence around the Club has already been missed. 

 

RIP 



RAA  LADIES PAIRS 

 

 

 

 

 

The new season commenced on Wednesday 5th October  

with 28 teams, a full complement. 

Due to inclement weather, rain and sea fog play was abandoned. 

So the ladies had an early lunch  

A superb light lunch was served, a huge thank you  to Kym 

McRostie and his apprentices Ian Toogood and Michael Yeoman  



RAA  LADIES PAIRS 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sun Gods looked down on us Wednesday 2nd November  

allowing us to play, we were lucky that there was hardly any wind or 

rain. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Ladies enjoyed their lunch today and had good chats among 

themselves 

A superb light lunch was served, a huge thank you  to Kym 



RAA  LADIES PAIRS 

 

2 November 2022 

 

 

Winners of First game Winners of Second game 

Runners up of the day Winners of the day  



PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

MEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Throughout October the Men’s Fours and Triples have been conducted.  

It was disappointing to see so few entries from club members, however, this did not 
have a negative impact on the very high quality of the bowls on show. 

The winners thoroughly deserved their victories and the title of Club Champions. 
Hopefully we will have a higher participation rate next year.  

MENS FOURS FINALISTS 

MEN’S FOURS CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

WINNERS 

Dean Clohessy 

Jim Gamble 

Ian McLeod 

Phil Hollow 

MEN’S FOURS CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

RUNNERS-UP 

Neville Thomas 

R Pomery 

Ian (Max) Maxfield 

Terry Hogg 



PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

MEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

MEN’S TRIPLES FINALISTS 

MEN’S TRIPLES CLUB CHAMPIONS 

WINNERS 

Barry Newman 

Jonathon Hogg 

Terry Hogg 

MEN’S TRIPLES CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 

RUNNERS-UP 

Bill May 

Peter Cullen 

Michael Wenman 



PORT ELLIOT BOWLING CLUB 

MEN’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

MENS PAIR’S FINALISTS 

MEN’S PAIR’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

WINNERS 

Chris Monk 

Jim Gamble 

 

MEN’S PAIR’S CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS 

RUNNERS-UP 

Dennis Wright 

John Deal 



 
 
 
 
 

The Lorna Rowley Shield is an annual event between Region 6 & our Region 7. 
 

Some of our Ladies  player have been selected to represent Region 7                 
to compete in the Lorna Rowley Shield on Tuesday 8th  November 2022 against 

Region 6 at Strathalbyn Bowling Club. 
 

Bridgette Day        Eileen Love  
 

  Kaye Cammack        Lyn Mole  
 

They had perfect weather, good company, tough opposition but enjoyed good 
games & a great day. 
 
Region 7 won the Shield by 35 shots with a score of:-  Region 7---363 
                                                                                                Region 6---328 

2022 LORNA ROWLEY SHIELD 



“HAPPY BIRTHDAY KAYE” 



Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

19 October 2022 

 

1ST GAME WINNERS 

Lee Perkins & Mal Borlase 

2nd GAME WINNERS 

Steven Dick & Bob Weir 

MORNING SESSION 

OVERALL WINNER  

Phil Shillabeer & John Lloyd 



Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

19 October 2022 

 

AFTERNOON SESSION 

1ST GAME WINNERS 

Terry Hogg and Ralph Pomery 

2nd GAME WINNERS 

Frank Bayley & Peter Bevan 

OVERALL WINNERS 

Chris Etherton & Max Davies 



Men’s Northpoint Fleurieu Super Pairs 

11 November 2022 

 

MORNING SESSION 

OVERALL WINNERS 

Ian McLeod & Michael Wenman 

1ST GAME WINNERS 

Phil Hollow & Mike Kelly 

OVERALL RUNNER UP 

D. Smith & P Menhennett 


